
Appendix 7 

Proposed New Policy - An early review of the Plan  

 

DM2 - Early Review of Local Plan 

An early review of the Local Plan will be undertaken, commencing with the 
publication of a consultation document (a Draft Local Plan) in 2016. This is set 
out in the Local Development Scheme (LDS). An early review will ensure a 
set of deliverable and achievable housing sites for the duration of the Plan 
period, with the most up to date policy framework to secure continuity for the 
longer term.  
 
The review will identify the full, objectively assessed housing needs for the 
District and proposals to ensure that this is met in so far as this is consistent 
with national policy (National Planning Policy Framework). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


